

To: Je vacation[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Mon 10/19/2009 8:17:40 PM
Subject: S76D

Jeffrey,

Our deadline to have a sign contract is Nov 14th, in order to take advantage of the early commitment discount.

Should Darren start contract negotiation at this time?

I think the price was 12.4M I need to confirm that,

We should offer a lower price, and tell Sikorsky it will be a carbon copy of the C++ we are delivering now, as far as options.

Howard Germon called to asked if we would be moving fwd on D Model,

-Boeing flight went well today, I'm driving to see G5 at this time in Savannah.

Thx,

Larry

Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless handheld